
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WASHINGTON 25. D. C. 

Mr. Oscar Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

August 4, 1964 

In response to your note on the bottom of our letter 

of July 17, 1964 we are enclosing Ward's pamphlet on 

"Em.bedding in Bio-Plastic". 

I hope this is of some help to you. However, we have 

not had occasion to remove any of this bio-plastic so do 

not have experience along these lines. If you will write 

to Ward's, perhaps they may be able to supply this 

information. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely yours, 

Grover C. Moreland 
Museum Specialist 
Department of Mineral Sciences 


